
 

 

 

 

Notice of Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 
 

The Electoral Registration and Administration Act 2013 

 

The above act requires Southampton City Council to carry out a review of its Polling Districts and 

Polling Places before January 2020. 

We are looking for feedback on any aspect of polling districts and/or polling places currently used 

and invite representation and comments from interested persons.  

Local political parties and councillors will be consulted and views are also invited from electors 

within the parliamentary constituencies of Southampton Itchen, Southampton Test, and Romsey 

and Southampton North, as well as such persons as may have particular expertise in relation to 

access to premises or facilities for persons who have different forms of disability.  

The consultation period for the review will commence on the Monday 29 July 2019 and end on 

Friday 20 September 2019.  

Although the remit of the review specifically relates to polling districts and polling places, it is 

accepted that polling stations are inexorably linked to this review.  As such comments are invited 

on those stations currently used and/or any suggested alternatives. 

Information regarding the current polling districts and polling places can be found on the council’s 

web site: 

https://www.southampton.gov.uk/council-democracy/voting-and-elections/review-polling-
places/ 
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Mark Heath 
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